
 

 

 

August 10, 2018 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
David Erickson 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Alberta Electric System Operator 
2500, 330 - 5 Avenue SW 
Calgary, Alberta 
T2P 0L4 
 
RE:   North American Electric Reliability Corporation 

 
Dear Mr. Erickson: 
 

The North American Electric Reliability Corporation (“NERC”) hereby submits a supplement to 
the informational filing submitted on July 10, 20181 (“Informational Filing”).  This supplement is 
submitted to provide additional information that in the Western Interconnection, 18 Balancing 
Authorities met their compliance obligations during the initial year of implementation of Reliability 
Standard BAL-003-1.1 through participation in a Frequency Response Sharing Group managed by the 
Northwest Power Pool.  NERC is not requesting any action on the instant filing and this filing is 
submitted for informational purposes only.   

 
 

Respectfully submitted,  
 

/s/ Candice Castaneda 
       Candice Castaneda 

Counsel 
North American Electric Reliability Corporation 
1325 G Street, N.W., Suite 600 
Washington, D.C. 20005 
(202) 400-3000 
candice.castaneda@nerc.net 
 
Counsel for North American Electric Reliability 
Corporation 

 

                                                
1  Informational Filing of the North American Electric Reliability Corporation, (July 10, 2018). 


